
Harris Structural Design, PA 
3206 Heritage Trade Dr.  Wake Forest, NC 27587   (919)556-6032   thomas-hsd@nc.rr.com 

November 30, 2022 

To:  Inspection Department 
 
Concerning:  Martinez Commercial Properties, LLC 
         308 Jarco Dr. 
         Fuquay-Varina, NC 
                             
I have been asked by the contractor building the retaining walls shown on our plans if the drains 
that we show behind the retaining wall should penetrate the wall.  With walls of this length, we 
recommend that the drain penetrates the wall at approximately 40’ on center to ensure that water 
behind the wall properly drains and does not build up pressure. 
 
If there are any further concerns or questions do not hesitate to call. 
 
 
Thomas B. Harris, PE 

Sealed 11-30-2022 


